
 

NOTICE: Flashfloods Impacts and Provider 
Support Resources 
 

September 29, 2025 

Dear Provider, 

At Blue Cross Blue Shield Arizona Health Choice, we recognize the significant effects flashfloods 

may have on our community, and we are committed to supporting you during this season. If 

your services are affected by the flashfloods, please reach out directly to your Provider 

Performance Representative to report any disruptions experienced by your office. 

 

If you require assistance in identifying your Provider Performance Representative, please email 

us at: Network Leadership HCHAZNetworkLeadership@azblue.com for support. 

 

Stay safe, and please keep us informed of your situation, we stand ready to help in any way we 

can. 
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